
Gloucestershire Road Safety Partnership Hub has launched a new one stop 
shop for reporting road safety concerns in Gloucestershire.  
 
The Road Safety Community Hub is being launched by Gloucestershire Road Safety Partnership, 
made up of Gloucestershire County Council, Gloucestershire Constabulary, the Police and Crime 
Commissioner’s Office and Gloucestershire Fire & Rescue Service. 
 
The new hub will be the main point of contact for residents to report any concerns they have about 
road safety in their local area. Reports can be made via the Road Safety Partnership’s website. 
This one central hub will bring together the expertise of the police, engineers and the road safety 
experts to provide a better, more efficient way of resolving the problems encountered in our towns 
and villages. It will bring a more consistent approach and because people will know where to go with 
their concerns, their ideas or for advice, it will make decision making more accountable. 
  
A good number of Parishes have already engaged with the hub through the Road Safety Website 
; http://roadsafety-gloucestershire.org.uk/communityhub/ as well as via email 
to roadsafetyhub@glosfire.gov.uk 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact the hub with your concerns. 
On behalf of the hub I welcome the opportunity to work with you and your community to improve 
road safety in the future. 

  

  

Andrew Parker-Mowbray 
  

Gloucestershire Road Safety Partnership Hub              
Tri Service Centre, Waterwells Drive, Quedgeley, Gloucester, GL2 2AX 

www.roadsafety-gloucestershire.org.uk 
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